
Davenport Diamond Guideway Construction Notice 
 

 

 

 
Information as of: February 2, 2021 

 

Rail Maintenance Work 
(Overnight) 
February 2, 2021 to February 3, 2021 

  

  

    



 

 

 

This notice can be translated into a different language upon request by 
emailing us at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Esta notificação pode ser traduzida para o português. É só enviar um      
e-mail com o seu pedido ao TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/davenport 
Call us at: 416-202-6911 

 

 
What work is taking place? 
Rail maintenance work is required to ensure continued safe use of the track. It involves removing a 
section of rail and replacing it with a new piece of rail.    
 

When 
Overnight on Tuesday, February 2 into Wednesday, February 3.   
 
Where 
Between Wallace Avenue and Paton Road within the rail corridor. 
 
Hours 
Crews will begin at 6 p.m. on February 2 and work until the early morning on February 3.  
 
*Please note that dates and times are approximate, and work could be rescheduled.  
 
What to expect 
Residents can expect noise as crews remove rail spike and anchors, cut and weld rail, and destress the rail 
to prevent thermal expansion. Crews will work diligently to complete this work as quickly and safely as 
possible.  
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